June 19, 2018

Cariboo Regional District
File No. 1850 - 01

JUN 2 0 2018

Referred To

Cariboo Regional District Suite D, 180 N Third Ave Williams Lake, British Columbia V2G 2V2

Dear Cariboo Regional District

Re: 2018 Grant- for –assistance-BC Female Midget Championships

The midget girl's rep team received a donation of \$166 to go towards our Provincial Championship week in March 2018. We were very grateful for your donation and the money was used for our mandatory banquet for the seven teams who participated in the Championships. The banquet was a huge success in many ways, the decorations, the meal, guest speaker and the atmosphere that this truly was going to be a great Championship week.

This Championship was a huge success in Williams Lake as the host team after a tough first game kept winning and ended up becoming the Provincial Champions after winning in overtime in front of 750 local fans. It was a night to remember for the parents, players and coaching staff. The Cariboo Regional District was mentioned at the banquet and also during Championship games.

Thank you again for your donation

Kelly Call

Williams Lake Midget Girls Championships Chair





We Appreciate You



People coming together as a community makes things happen

CRD
Thank you for your support





